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To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing to express my concerns regarding the proposed siting guidelines and evaluation criteria for
battery energy storage systems (BESS), particularly as outlined in the “Cumulative Impacts Analysis”
session and associated straw proposal.

As a member of Empower Brighton and Allston, a grassroots organization committed to safety and
common-sense development, | urge you to consider the very real public health, fire safety, and
environmental risks posed by these large-scale battery installations—especially when located near dense
residential areas.

We've already seen examples, such as the proposed Electric Avenue site, that have raised significant
alarm among residents due to their proximity to homes, schools, and public gathering areas. The
potential consequences of thermal runaway events, chemical leaks, or fire emergencies in a high-density
neighborhood are too severe to ignore.

Regarding the straw proposal, | offer the following responses:

1. Are the proposed evaluation criteria appropriate?
NO. The current criteria do not go far enough to protect public safety or address the cumulative
environmental and health impacts of BESS in urban areas.

2. Are there criteria that should be applied to certain types of infrastructure and not others?
YES. Immutable setbacks from residential property lines should be established and mandated for any
BESS. These setbacks are critical to ensuring a buffer that can mitigate risk to human life and property in
the event of a malfunction or emergency.

| encourage you to prioritize public health and safety in all siting decisions and adopt clear, enforceable
standards that reflect the risks unique to battery energy storage systems. We must not wait for a
preventable disaster to demonstrate the inadequacy of the current proposal.

Thank you for your attention and consideration
Kimberly Healy
Brighton resident of 25 years





